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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 535 expands “law enforcement agency” as it relates to the Oklahoma Open Records Act to 

include state and local fire marshals when investigating potential criminal violations or when 

acting on behalf of a law enforcement agency. The measure also provides that the home address, 

home telephone number, private electronic mail address, and private mobile phone number of a 

person may be confidential regardless of the person’s status as a public employee or private 

individual. The measure authorizes public bodies disclosing records due to a request to require 

advance payment when the estimated cost of searching for and redacting the records will exceed 

$75.00. Requestors may also be required to provide more specific information to the public body 

if the request is unreasonably vague.  
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